
 

 

 

Year  1 

Autumn 2 

Newsletter 

Key Information for Autumn 2 

PE will be on a Tuesday and a Wednesday this half term.  Please can 

you ensure that your child has full PE kit in school, including 

suitable pumps or trainers for outdoor sessions. Earrings need to be 

removed at home on PE days.  

Visitor  

This half term we are going to have a visit from our local vicar. He 

will teach us about the Christian beliefs behind Christmas and why 

this is such a special time of year for so many people.  

KS1 Nativity Play 

We will also be working hard on learning songs for our school 

nativity play this half term. It will be on Tuesday 17
th

 December. 

More information to follow.   

Reading 

It is really important that we encourage the children to 

read regularly at home in order to support their 

learning at school and to embed the children’s use of 

their phonics. We would like children to read their 

reading book at least 3 times a week.  

Reading books will be changed on a Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday.  Please ensure that your 

child’s reading book is in school on a daily basis. 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Boundary Learning Together 

BLT will be sent home on Friday 1
st
 

November and should be returned to 

school by Friday 13
th

 December so the 

children can share their learning with 

their class. 

Don’t forget we will be choosing the 

best work to be displayed outside Miss 

Ashton’s office for all of our visitors 

to see! 

Don’t forget to check our year group page on our 

website, and our Facebook page, for updates on our 

learning and key information.  

 
 

 
 

Writing  

This half term we will be learning how to write lists and 

invitations. These could be things you could try and home 

with your child for example writing a letter to Santa.  


